
From: Bob Nelson [mailto:bob@nelsonacehardware.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 4:56 PM 
To: Jody Norway <ExecAssist@barrecity.org>; Sengland1952 <sengland1952@gmail.com>; Kristin 
Beaudin <kristin.beaudin@yahoo.com>; Reina <vmarld@yahoo.com>; Teddy Waszazak 
<T.Waszazak@barrecity.org>; Larry Eastman <Larry.Eastman@vermont.gov>; Lucas Herring 
<L.Herring@barrecity.org> 
Subject: Monday PAC Meeting cancellation 

 

Hello, 
My apologies for the lateness of this update. I am 
canceling the meeting scheduled for Monday, December 
13th due to some unforeseen circumstances. We will 
reconvene on January 10th, 2022. 
I wish you all a very happy holiday season and a Merry 
Christmas! 
Bob 
Bob Nelson 

Police Advisory Committee 

 


